
     
Rich Lemburg                                  Lee Schneider 
Superintendent/ Elem. Principal     High School Principal  
 
 
 
September 23, 2020 
 
Dear Patriot Families, 
 
 
Starting September, 24th 2020, all fans will be ​required​ to wear a mask when attending activities at Clarkson Public 
Schools.  There will be ​NO RESTRICTIONS​ of number of Patriot fans that would like to come and support Patriot 
Athletics.  We still ask that families sit together in “pods” and practice physical distancing.  It is irrelevant where you sit, 
you will still be required to wear a mask.  
 
 
If we run into issues of compliance with the above mandate, we will be forced to restrict home attendance.  
 
Thank You!! 
 
Go PATS!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


